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March 23, 2020 
 
Dear Galena Park I.S.D. Students, Parents, and Community, 
 
In times like these, I am reminded how proud and blessed I am to serve as Superintendent of Galena 
Park I.S.D.   Our Board of Trustees, Student Nutrition Department, Curriculum and Instruction 
Department, Communication Services Department, Custodial Services Department, Principals, Teachers 
and many others, have worked tirelessly to help us “flatten the curve” of the spread of the COVID-19 
virus.   
 
I want to remind each of our students they are valued and missed by their teachers, and as a school 
system, we very much look forward to resuming normal school operations as soon as it is safe to do so.  
More than anything, we want our students to feel supported while we are absent from our normal 
routines.  To this end, we are continuing to provide ongoing Educational Resources/Learning 
Opportunities during the school closure, as well as access to school counselors during this 
unprecedented time of uncertainty (please see your school website for more information, if needed).  
Educational packets will be available for pickup every Monday during the closure from 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
at Galena Park High School and North Shore Senior High School.  Please note, the North side location 
has been changed to allow for additional traffic flow space, so all families who previously selected the 
GPISD Administration Building will now use the North Shore Senior High School site.  You MUST register 
online one time to receive a weekly packet.   
 
Please refer to www.galenaparkisd.com for more information about COVID-19, Educational 
Resources/Learning Opportunities, and daily schedules/locations for free curbside meal distribution for 
students ages 18 and younger. 
 
Again, I extend my personal thanks for your patience and support during this difficult time.  Please 
continue to practice social distancing to remain as safe as possible, and to be able to return to our 
normal routines as soon as it is safe to do so.  I will continue to keep each of you, and your loved ones, 
in my prayers. 
 
Many thanks, 

 
Angi Williams, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
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